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July 
July 6th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
July 24th, Saturday @ 5:00 pm – Annual Lodge Family Picnic – Callaway Park 
 

August 
August 3rd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
August 20th – 22nd, Friday – Sunday – Elwood Glass Festival – Craft Club Food 

Booth 
 

September 
September 7th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
September 11th, Saturday @ 11:45 am – Masonic Home Golf Outing – 

Timbergate Golf Club (Edinburgh, IN) 
September 12th, Sunday @ 11:00 am – Masonic Home Festival – Indiana 

Masonic Home (Franklin, IN) 
 

October 
October 2nd, Saturday @ 4:00 – 7:00 pm – Fish and Tenderloin Fry 
October 5th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
October 13th, Wednesday @ 6:00 pm – Lodge of Instruction – Alexandria #235 
 

November 
November 2nd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

December 
TBD – Holiday Dinner 
December 7th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 
 

 



 

 

Brethren, 
 

Hard to believe it’s already summer.  I know that right now, everyone’s 
attention turns to kids’ activities, vacations, and enjoying the outdoors.  I just urge 
everyone to remember Lodge activities as well. 

 
As I stated in the last newsletter, we will continue having stated meetings 

through the months of July and August.  This is to allow a little more continuity 
through the summer and to allow those who might be busier in the other months 
the opportunity to attend when some activities might be on hiatus.  Also 
remember we are trying to schedule Masonic Education during these meetings – 
on July 6th, we will have 2 presentations, including information on the Indiana 
Masonic Home. 
 

We will be having our annual Lodge Picnic on Saturday, July 24th.  We will 
be meeting at Callaway Park at 5:00 for a cookout.  The Lodge will be providing 
hamburgers and hot dogs.  You should bring a side dish, eating utensils  and 
drinks.  We will have the Lodge banner on display where we will be meeting. 

 
As in past years, the Craft Club will be running a food booth during the 

Glass Festival in August.  You should be receiving phone calls asking you to 
server a shift or two during that weekend.  All profits go back to the Craft Club. 

 
We will be having our 3rd Annual Fish Fry on Saturday, October 2nd.  

We’re establishing a reputation as a group that can provide good food at a 
reasonable price.  Start spreading the word now.  The more people we serve, the 
more money we make.  You will see tickets and flyers come later this summer. 

 
Finally, for those who have time, we could really use some help mowing 

the Lodge property. We have a couple of guys who have been working diligently 
to keep the grounds looking nice, but more hands make for lighter work.  Even if 
it’s only 1 time for a few hours, anyone who can help should contact me or one of 
the Trustees to volunteer some time. 

 
I hope to see each of you soon.  Have a safe and fun summer.   
 

Barry ClouserBarry ClouserBarry ClouserBarry Clouser    
Worshipful Master 



 
• Reminder that the Lodge voted to extend stated meetings into the summer 

months (July and August).  No more dark months. 

• We used the new projector for the first time at a EA Degree on May 29.  
We were able to show the Lecture Slides and a video thanking our military 
brothers for their service. 

• Remember that we need help in several areas – mowing / grounds 
upkeep, the food booth at the Glass Festival, and helping during 
fundraiser dinners.  Please be ready to help when asked. 

• All Entered Apprentices and Fellowcrafts are now able to attend stated 
meetings.  Please come and participate in your Lodge while working 
toward being raised. 

• If you would like to be on an email distribution list from me, please send a 
note to barry.clouser@alumni.indiana.edu asking to be added. 

• Remember to check the website at www.quincylodge230.org for more up-
to-date information and communications. 

 

 
Worshipful Master – Barry Clouser  

Cell – 765-432-6367 
Email – barry.clouser@alumni.indiana.edu 

 
Senior Warden – Tony Ashbaugh 
Junior Warden – Kevin Osborn 
Treasurer – John Deckard 
Secretary – Eric Reese PM 

Senior Deacon – Robert Turpin 
Junior Deacon – Eugene Church 
Senior Steward – Tom Elder 

Junior Steward – Karl Clouser PM 
Chaplain – Keith Stiner PM 

Tyler – Dick Reynolds 
 

Trustees – John Deckard, Dick Reynolds, Keith Stiner PM 
 

Indiana Masonic Home Ambassador – Kevin Stiner PM 
 

Craft Club President – Kevin Osborn 


